
 

 

 

April 2, 2020 

 

For Immediate Release  

Contact: Butler County General Health District (BCGHD), 513.863.1770, health.bcohio.us 

COVID-19 Response Partners Host Press Conference 

HAMILTON, OH – On Friday, April 3, 2020, at 10:30 A.M., the Butler County General Health District 

(BCGHD), in conjunction with Board of County Commissioners, City of Hamilton Health Department, 

Butler County Emergency Management Agency, Atrium Medical Center, TriHealth and Kettering Health 

Network, will host a press conference on the latest COVID-19 updates and planning efforts in Butler 

County.  

The conference will take place at the Government Services Building at 315 High Street, Hamilton, OH in 

Conference Room 1 on the first floor. The press conference will share relevant and updated information 

affecting the lives of Butler County residents. Details about future press conferences will be 

forthcoming.     

In an effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19, is strongly encouraging the news media and the public 

who wish to participate watch it by using TvHAMILTON Facebook live-streaming service available at 

facebook.com/tvhamiltonohio.  

TvHAMILTON has agreed to supply video clips to any news media wishing to utilize footage during their 

broadcast. To access video clips, please contact Steve Colwell, Director, at 513.868.3782 or 

steve@hamilton.com . 

If media personnel choose to attend, be mindful that social distancing and infection measures will be 

followed. These measures are essential in limiting the spread of COVID-19. Measures include:  

 Speakers will alternate between two podiums 

o Please plan equipment needs accordingly  

 Media personnel must be at least 6 feet apart from one another 

Questions from the media can be sent to Erin Smiley, BCGHD Public Information Officer, at 

smileye@butlercountyohio.org. In order to be included in the press conference, questions must be sent 

by Friday, March 3, at 8 A.M. 
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